
Congratulations to our 

November Model Bobcat 

Winners: 

Dominic & 

Stella 

            
 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

Congratulations to the following students for their 

phenomenal performance in Mamma Mia!  Way to 

go…we are so proud of you… 

Nadia Griffith 

Liliana Moura 

Lindsay Zarazua 

 

Gibsonn Musinski – Mrs. Paetz 
Maxson Martindale – Mrs. Zacharko 

Avacyn Grimason – Mrs. Bierlein 
Hailey Kolba – Mrs. Van Tol 

Brady Willette – Mrs. Beythan 
Elian Longoria-Manns – Mrs. Taglauer 

Lexi Rubis – Mrs. Knoll 
Nathan Zacharko – Mrs. Urso 
Laurel Johnson – Ms. Badour 
Donald Piasecki – Mrs. Luck 

Anna Heckerthorn – Mrs. Schaeff 
Adriana Hernandez – Mrs. Wilcox 

Payton Sager – Ms. Dufort 
Conner Wilkinson – Ms. Hoffman 

 

 

The cold/winter weather is quickly approaching.  

Please contact Miss Phelps if your child/children are 

in need of some winter items, such as hats, gloves, 

snowpants, boots, coats, etc. 
                                                       

Third Grades’ (Ms. 
Badour and Mrs. 

Luck’s) Tinsel Tree 

was the ‘choice’ tree 

this year and 

received an 

additional $1,000.  
Their theme was, 

“Light Up The 

World With 

Kindness” 

 

Tinsel Tree was a huge success for our Central classrooms.  

Congratulations to the following teachers and students.  The 

money will be used for individual classroom needs and wants. 
 

Mrs. Mika - 46 votes = $200 

Mrs. Taglauer - 219 votes = $319 

Mrs. Beythan - 147 votes = $247 

Mrs. Van Tol - 427 votes = $527 

Mrs. Bierlein - 479 votes = $579 

Mrs. Schaeff -166 votes = $266 

Mrs. Wilcox - 251 votes = $351 

Mrs. Knoll - 161 votes = $261 

Mrs. Zacharko - 178 votes = $278 

Mrs. Urso - 76 votes = $200 

Third Grade - Ms. Badour & Mrs. Luck -  
182 votes = $282 + Wayne’s choice $1000 = $1282 

School Total - $4,510 


